INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH

(Circular No. ISS/DP/015/2021-22 Dated: 10/06/2021)

SUMMER VACATION

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Indian School Salalah !!

I hope you all are taking care of yourself and the people around you. As we know that, COVID-19 pandemic is still not in control. Hence, we all need to follow the COVID protocol mentioned by the Ministry of Health, Supreme committee and ROP. I am sure that together we will overcome on the current situation soon.

As you all know that summer vacation for the Academic year 2021-22 will begin from Sunday, June 13, 2021 and will end on Saturday, July 31, 2021. **The online classes will begin from Sunday, August 01, 2021.** If there is any change in the time table, the class teacher will notify you well before the commencement of the online classes. Please read the following points carefully and adhere to them.

- 1. The students of Classes X and XII who wish to clear their academic doubts can approach the teachers as per their availabilities.
- 2. As you know that we have started collecting the <u>school fee</u> by "Drive through" which was highly appreciated by the parents, we will continue to do the same during the summer break from **Sunday to Thursday from 8.00 am to 12.30 pm.** You are requested to enter through Main school gate and exit from the rear gate. Parents are advised not to park their vehicle near rear gate.
- 3. You are also informed not to bring your children with you whenever you are visiting school for any work. This has to be followed very strictly.
- 4. There are a number of parents whose fees of previous years are still pending. All these parents are requested to make their payment during the vacation as per the timings mentioned in point no. 2 (8.00 am to 12.30 pm).
- 5. As you all know that a number of events of extra co-curricular activities are organized by Indian schools in Oman. You are requested to encourage your ward to take part in such activities and approach the event incharge and take their advice.
- 6. All office correspondences related to transfer certificate, admission enquiry, any documents etc., from the school will be entertained only through online mode. Please email with your request and details on school id. contactus@indianschoolsalalah.com.

On behalf of the School Management, Staff and on my behalf I wish you all a HAPPY VACATION. Please take care of yourself and family.

STAY SAFE, STAY FIT.

DEEPAK PATANKAR

Principal